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Vermont Agency of Education Brings Back “Teacher Feature” on 

Social Media Accounts 

 

For Immediate Release November 20, 2017 

Contact: Haley Jones, haley.jones@vermont.gov  

 

Barre, VT. – The Vermont Agency of Education today announced the return of the Teacher 

Feature on the Agency’s social media accounts.  

 

The Teacher Feature social media campaign, originally started in 2011, is a way to spotlight 

Vermont teachers doing great things in their school communities. All Vermonters are 

encouraged to nominate educators who deserve recognition for their hard work. 

 

Please feel free to post and share the attached Teacher Feature poster with colleagues, families, 

and students to encourage them to share a story about their favorite teacher.  

 

To participate, contact Haley Jones with a paragraph describing a remarkable teacher you know 

and a photo. The submission and photo may be shared on the Agency’s Facebook, Twitter and 

Instagram accounts. 

 

Connect with the Vermont Agency of Education on Twitter, Facebook, and YouTube. 
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